
TIMELY WARNING 
CAMPUS ALERT 
18 January 2008 

 
This communication is prepared as part of the Timely Warning 
requirement of the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. This federal law requires 
a general communication to the campus community of all crimes 
reported to campus or local police departments that may pose a 
threat to the greater campus community. Such reports shall be 
provided to students and employees in a manner that is timely 
and that may aid in the prevention of similar occurrences. 
 
The Millersville Borough Police and the Millersville University 
Police are informing the campus community of an alleged 
assault that took place in the area of Prince Street and Brooks 
Drive on 18 January 2008. 
 
A 19 year old University student alleged that while walking north 
on Prince Street at approximately 0043 hrs. he was approached 
by another individual from the rear. After a brief exchange of 
words, the victim was struck in the back of the head with a 
bottle, causing the victim to fall to the ground. A laceration and 
impact injury resulted. The victim was treated at a local hospital. 
 
The suspect in this case is a white male, approximately 6 foot 
tall, in his early 20’s, last seen wearing a grey hoodie. The 
suspect may have left the area in a Jeep type vehicle. Reportedly 
the suspect was involved in some type of verbal altercation 
earlier in the evening at the House of Pizza.  
 
Anyone who may have information about the suspect or the 
incident from earlier in the evening is requested to contact the 
University Police at 872-3433. All information will be treated as 
confidential. 
 
 
Posted 01/18/07 


